
Wednesday, 6th July 2022
Dear Parents,

“So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live your lives in him, rooted and built up in him,
strengthened in the faith as you were taught, and overflowing with thankfulness.”

Colossians Ch 2 vs 6,7

As we approach the last few weeks of the school year we are using these words written by St Paul, who
encourages us to build our lives on our faith in Jesus and to overflow with thankfulness. This week, children
are giving thanks to everyone in our school community and making cards for individuals who they would like
to thank in particular. As a school community, we are especially thankful for our amazing PTA who organised
a magnificent Summer Fair last weekend, bringing so many families in our school community together to
fundraise for our school.

I would also like to give thanks to our incredible staff team who have continued to work tirelessly putting the
children at the heart of all they have done this year. The Summer term has been a wonderful opportunity for
staff to celebrate individual successes with children at our Sports’ Days, instrumental music concerts, our
Year 6 performances, residential trips, as well as academically with some outstanding assessment results!

We are pleased to publish our staffing list for the next academic year and look forward to welcoming staff
back from maternity leave as well as new staff to join our teaching team - some of whom are already well
known to the school. We also say goodbye to a number of much loved staff at the end of this term with staff
moving out of London, overseas, to the Independent sector or on to promotions in other schools.  We say a
huge thank you to: Miss Hodgson, Miss Kim, Miss Lasek, Miss Carroll, Miss Lavelle, Miss Collins and Miss
Murphy as well as Ms Laldee from our medical team and Ms Johnson one of our Year 2 teaching assistants.
They will all be sincerely missed as teachers and colleagues and we hope they will keep in touch with the
school!

As always, staff carry out a thorough handover and all classes will meet their new teachers before the end of
term. Children will bring home an All About Me sheet with information about their new teacher next week.

End of term arrangements - Wednesday, 20th July
The last day of the Summer term is on Wednesday, 20th July. Pick up time as below:
Grove Site: 1.15pm
Broadway Site: 1.30pm

End of year reports will be sent home in book bags next week as well as a letter with additional
information about the academic year 2022/2023.

Best wishes,
Mrs Tramoni


